
We hope that all students are working hard today and communicating with their 
teachers/completing assignments, etc. 
 
Yesterday was our first Flex Day. If students did not hear back from their teachers yesterday it 
is because they were planning and working collaboratively on lessons/activities and 
assessments within their departments. Students can use the Tuesday Flex Days as a catch up 
day; knowing that no new work will be assigned on that day and teachers will not be holding 
Zoom sessions or responding to email.  For some classes, paraeducators are able to support 
students through zoom sessions and skills centers on Tuesday Flex Days. I want to make sure 
that students are not frustrated; you should have a response from your teacher soon. Thanks 
and keep working hard MHS students. It is more important now than ever that you remain 
engaged in school and with your teachers through this remote period. We miss you and want 
you to be successful in making that progress toward Graduation! 
 


